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8th February 2018 
 

 
 

Shrove Tuesday and Chinese New Year 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What a delicious week we are going to have in Key Stage One! Tuesday 13th is Shrove 
Tuesday or Pancake Day and Mrs Newbould is making pancakes for everyone to eat with 
lemon juice and sugar. 
 
It is also Chinese New Year on Friday 16th February. It is the year of the Dog. Key Stage 
One will be learning about the animal names for the different years and tasting Chinese 
food. We will be tasting rice, noodles, vegetable spring rolls, prawn crackers, sweet and 
sour sauce, hoi sin sauce and sweet chili sauce.  
 
If you have any concerns about your child tasting these items please speak to their class 
teacher, thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Cheadle, Miss Robinson, Mrs Rogers, Mrs Weatherby 
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